
 

Make it Better. 

 
                 

 

 

CJ Aviation Repair Station (YPGR715L) is relocating to Baldwin City, Kansas 

We want to express our appreciation and thank you for your continued business. As you know, 

in 2021 we partnered with McFarlane Aviation to better serve the General Aviation 

Marketplace. In January of 2023, we relocated the manufacturing of all our PMA Fuel Pumps to 

McFarlane Aviation and effective November 1, 2023, the CJ Aviation repair station will be 

relocating to the McFarlane facility in Baldwin City, Kansas. 

Effective November 1st, 2023, please send any CJ Aviation core returns and any fuel and 

hydraulic pumps that require overhaul and repair service directly to McFarlane Aviation.  This 

also includes any units for warranty consideration. 

To ensure the highest level of support and the fastest turnaround times, please ship all units to 

our new facility at: 

 McFarlane Aviation 

 Attention:  Repair Department (CJ Aviation FAA/EASA YPGR715L) 

682 E 1700 RD 

Baldwin City, Kansas 66006 

sales@cjaviation.com or call 800-227-5772 
 

This relocation represents a significant step forward in our ongoing commitment to quality and 

service excellence.  McFarlane will continue to have one the largest inventories of DUKES, Aero 

Fluid, Weldon, and CJ fuel pumps in the industry.  Our expertly trained CJ Aviation technicians 

will operate in the new facility with state-of-the-art test equipment. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 

our dedicated customer service team at sales@cjaviation.com or call 800-227-5772.  

We deeply appreciate your continued trust and support in CJ Aviation and McFarlane Aviation. 

We look forward to the opportunities and growth this relocation will bring, and we are excited 

about the prospect of serving you from our advanced facility in Baldwin City, Kansas. 

Thank you for being a valued part of our journey, and we eagerly anticipate many more 

successful ventures together. 


